NOTICE

March 25, 2024

To: Ohkay Owingeh Community Members

From: Benny Lujan, Public Works Director

RE: Project Surveying by Bohannan Huston Inc., Contractors

(Shane Raley, Don Gutierrez, Wyatt McMarlin, Gabe Martinez

and Andy Mair)

Please be advised that Ohkay Owingeh is in the process of final design surveying for the Drainage Improvement Project.

The above stated personnel with Bohannan Huston, Inc., will be working in and around the Ranchitos, Lower Ranchitos, Jackrabbit Road, Tsigo Bugeh and South Yucca areas to perform project surveying beginning March 26, 2024 and April 12, 2024.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns at 505-852-4400.

Thank you.

